
Dear Parents,   

 

What a great January we had!  We are becoming so independent and really 

want to try and do so much for ourselves.  We got very good at taking off 

our own jackets and shoes, opening our own lunch boxes, and cleaning up our 

own trash. Those pesky germs don't stand a chance with our very adept hand 

scrubbing too!  

 

February is pet month.  Please bring in a photo of your pet(s) and a stuffed 

pet to share with friends. We will also be having Valentine celebrations on 

the 13th and 14th.  Please bring in 11 valentines addressed to "my friend" 

from your child for each celebration they are at school for, so if your child 

comes both Wednesday and Thursday you would bring in 22 valentines total. 

*no candy please*  

Also, if anyone is interested in bringing in a special snack on either of those 

days please email me.  

 

I am getting married in mid February and will be out for my honeymoon from 

February 20-March 4.  The children will be in the very capable hands of Ms. 

Cathy, who they have all come to know and love from her helping us weekly, 

and of course everybody's favorite, Ms. Jill.   I will be reachable by email if 

anything comes up.   

 

We will also be having Literacy Week, February 4-8. Be on the look out for 

notifications for special events going on. The All Saints Bash takes place on 

February 22.  It is our only fundraiser for the school and is a fabulous fun 

night to socialize, meet other parents, bid on amazing auction items and is 

always a great time. A lot going on for a short month!  

  

Thank you for all your help and support.   

 

In Christ,  

  

Jill and Julie 
 

 


